
IMPORTANT REQUEST FROM YOUR WATER SUPPLIER

Dear Water Customer,

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) recently announced changes to 
drinking water regulations that require water suppliers to identify all materials 
used in the construction of the water system. The goal of these changes is to 
identify and remove all lead pipes in the drinking water system. All public water 
suppliers must identify all construction materials used on both the supplier’s AND 
the customer’s side of the water meter. Your help is needed to complete this  
requirement. 

The Kansas Department of Health and Environment (KDHE) is requiring all public 
water systems to submit this information before October 16, 2024. If the required 
information cannot be gathered from the homeowner, KDHE may require the 
water supplier to excavate private lines in order to identify them. That would be  
very time consuming and expensive.

Your help is needed to complete this requirement. Please complete the attached 
survey as soon as possible.

 Thank you for your participation!

SERVICE ADDRESS: 

CUSTOMER NAME: 

PHONE NUMBER:

SIGNATURE / DATE: 

** If you have already completed the survey online, THANK YOU. Please disregard this paper request **



Water service line (water line from the meter 
to the house) construction material 

CopperPVC Galvanized Steel Lead HDPE

PEX Asbestos- Cement Other Non- Lead

Water service line size (ex: 3/4", 1", 1 ½")

Water service line installation date

Building Type
Single-Family
Residence

Multi-Family 
Residence 
(Apartment) Building Other

Water softener, filter or other treatment Yes No

CopperPVCHome internal plumbing material

Copper Pipe 
with Lead Solder 

Galvanized 
Steel Lead

HDPEPEX Other Non- Lead

CopperPVC
Do you have two types of plumbing 
material in your home? If so, what is 
the secondary internal plumbing 
material?

Copper Pipe 
with Lead Solder 

Galvanized 
Steel

Other Non-LeadHDPEPEX Lead

Year (range) internal plumbing was installed
Before 
1989

Between 1989 
After 2014and 2014

Because of recent updates to drinking water regulations, the Kansas Department of Health and Environment (KDHE) is requiring each 
public water system to gather data on their customer's plumbing. KDHE is requiring all water systems to identify each service line, 

including private home plumbing materials. The following information is needed about your home's plumbing:

inches

Year

(Find where the pipe comes through the outside wall into your home)

Follow QR Code if you want to 
submit the survey online  --------->
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